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NOTICE OF A PETITION FROM 

GEEKS IN THE WOODS  
TO THE PLATTING AUTHORITY  

 
 

Lee and Lucus Brown of Geeks in the Woods are the owners of Lots 1-6, 
Block 3, Robe Lake Wilderness Estates. As the owners of all the lots that 
front Kodiak Cove, Mr. Lee and Lucas Brown have filed a petition to the 
platting authority requesting that the right-of-way easement and snow 
storage dedication for Kodiak Cove be vacated by the City of Valdez.  
 
As required by Alaska State Statute, the petition will go before the 
Planning & Zoning Commission for a Public Hearing on October 25th, 2017 
at 7pm in the City Council Chambers (211 Fairbanks Drive).  The public is 
invited to attend the meeting and provide your comments.  If you wish to 
comment on the petition and cannot attend the meeting, please provide 
your comments to the Community & Economic Development Department 
in writing or via e-mail to alain@ci.valdez.ak.us. Staff will then pass them 
on to the Planning & Zoning Commission.  A large scale plat is available for 
review at our office in City Hall.  
 
If you have any questions please contact AnnMarie Lain at (907) 834-3425 
or stop by our window in City Hall at 212 Chenega Avenue. 
 
 
 

 
 

  AnnMarie Lain 
Community Development Director 
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